C81.
Communication

CW(2) — June 18, 2024

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] Support for bylaw Item No. 23
Date: Monday, June 17, 2024 11:25:17 AM

From: Ben Yosipovich

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 11:24 AM
To: Council@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Support for bylaw

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and

carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may

be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Dear Mayor and Council Members:
I am aresident in Vaughan and would like to express my full support for the proposed
new bylaw protecting places of worship, religious institutions, schools, childcare

facilities and hospitals and their 100m proximity.

Recent protests and incidents in the City have demonstrated how the City of Vaughan
will degrade without the protection of this bylaw.

This bylaw is vital to maintain Vaughan's beautiful peaceful character.

The bylaw is needed to prevent the City from devolving into a hostile environment which
is unsafe for law abiding families and to prevent disruption to the sensitive infrastructure
needed for communities to function.

Thank you for your efforts in making Vaughan a safe place.

Sincerely,

Benjamin Yosipovich


ferranta
CW(2)




